Membership Minutes
6-3-17
· Kim read the minutes. A motion was made to accept it was 2nd motion carried
· Deanna Read the treasurer report. It was motioned to accept and 2nd. Motion carried.
· Kim read the financial report and water report from pat Bullo.
· Richard explained that we have new store and pool times. Store hours 11-7 and pool hours Sun-Thurs 10-8:00, Friday-Sat 10-8:30.
· Members asked what area Jon Joy would be working on. Richard said he would be working 4 more weeks then will be back in the fall.
· During the Memorial Day weekend the park sold approx. $3000 in ice sales.
· A couple members said they still have water in the old pipe line. This will be checked into.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The recreation committee bought a new projector for the park. Deanna asked if the park would pay half. Cindy motioned to pay half, it was 2nd and motion carried.
· Sug talked about how the caretakers were feeling they were treated. We have lost 4 caretakers in the last month. They have all felt mistreated and never told they were doing a good job. No matter what they did it was never good enough. They were pulled from one job to another then get in trouble for not getting the first job done. Other members weighed in about the treatment of the care takers. They felt that they were not respected by some board members. Too many bosses they said. Another member said that we need to have one person in charge of the caretakers not 2 or 3. This is not working. They said that Richard was hired as the interim manager and he should be the only one telling the caretakers what to do no one else. They said we will not be able to keep anyone if we don’t implement one person in charge.
Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully,
Kim Adams, WWP Secretary


